George Washington Chair of Living Ethics: Kenya Study Aboard Award 
The George Washington Chair of Living Ethics is pleased to announce funding in support of Dr. Johnson’s study abroad experience in Kenya in Summer 2023. To be considered for the funding, students must:  
1. Complete the application process (see below). 
1. Agree to present (with other awardees) on their experience in Fall 2023. This will likely take the form of a poster presentation open to the public. 
Application Process:  
1. Interested applicants should complete a letter addressing why they are interested in this study abroad with a specific discussion of how this opportunity connects to their interest in ethics and leadership. 
1. Submit your letter as a Word or pdf attachment to rricha03@shepherd.edu by April 7, 2023.  
Winning applicants will be notified no later than April 14, 2023. 
Questions?  Contact Dr. LeAnn Johnson at ljohnson@shepherd.edu

